
 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT COMMENCEMENT 

AND COMMENCEMENT REHEARSAL 
 

Dear Students, Faculty and Staff: 

Preparations are well underway for May commencement ceremonies.  The graduate 
commencement is scheduled for Friday evening, May 12, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in Pucillo 
Gymnasium.  Undergraduates will participate in the Saturday commencement event on 
May 13 at 10:00 a.m. on Chryst Field.  Please note as a reminder that NO HEELS are allowed 
to be worn on the turf on Chryst Field for the Saturday commencement for safety reasons. 

Commencement rehearsal is scheduled for Thursday, May 11, 2017, from 4 to 5 p.m. in 
Pucillo Gymnasium.  The honors photo session for undergraduates (summa cum laude and 
magna cum laude only) will begin at 3:30 p.m. in Pucillo. 

Rehearsal is not mandatory for graduate or undergraduate students.  Please attend all final 
exams or class meetings that are scheduled at this time. 

Please note that there are no finals scheduled for Friday that interfere with the graduate 
commencement ceremony. 

Important information about commencement is also available for students, faculty and staff 
on the commencement website at 

http://www.millersville.edu/commencement/. 

We look forward to sharing these important events with our students, and encourage the 
attendance of faculty and staff at the commencement exercises. 
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